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Ms. Violet-Anne Wynne, TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
20th March 2024   
  
PQ 11440/24* To ask the Minister for Health the current status of a project (details 
supplied: proposed Primary Care Centre for Ennistymon, County Clare); and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. -Violet-Anne Wynne 
 
Dear Deputy Wynne,      
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
The provision of a new Primary Care Centre in Ennistymon, County Clare is being 
delivered by way of the HSE Primary Care Centre Operational Lease Model. 
  
The HSE has recently completed a review of the Operational Lease Model approach for 
the delivery of Primary Care Centre Accommodation at a national level. 
 
It is now intended to reactivate the Ennistymon project with updated submissions to 
be sought in Quarter 2, 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
__________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


